Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary
55 E.Sherman Boulevard

Muskegon Heights, Michigan 49444
Michelle Miller, Principal

(231) 830-3600

Dear MLK 3rd Grade Families:

This letter is to provide information about what to expect when a remote learning day is
called due to a weather emergency. The activities for the day are individual by grade with
virtual check in times.

Mrs. Davis’s class will complete the packet that was sent home in the “Virtual Learning Day”
folder. If the folder has been lost or misplaced, please visit our website and click on the
remote learning day tab to view additional materials.

OVERALL EXPECTATIONS:
e  Mrs. Davis 3rd Grade
e Teachers will be available for two 45 minute sessions. One session will be held in the
morning from 9:00 - 9:45. The second session will be held in the afternoon from 1:00 -
1:45.
e Students can join the work session by computer or phone at the following link:
o0 Google Meet Information
*  Google Classroom: classroom.google.com/c/NjESMDYwNzMONzkz
= Click: https:/ /meet.google.com/svx-sjkp-yfc
*  Check email for parent link to join the Classroom
o Video call link:
*  On your phone dial 1-470-499-1738
= Enter this PIN when prompted: 405 828 304#
e Attendance is taken based on students logging in or phoning in at:
o 9-9:45am
o 1-1:45am
e  Work is being graded just as if they were in-person

Please keep the Virtual Learning Packets in a safe place as all materials and supplies for
several days of virtual learning are available in the packets.

Thank you for your time and cooperation. Let’s all hope for a mild winter and an early
spring!

LaToya Davis
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., Academy
3rd Grade Teacher



